
From: jan leeman
To: ARB LCFS Workshop
Subject: Re: LCFS Workshop on biodiesel comment
Date: Monday, May 15, 2017 6:07:04 PM

Sir/Madam:

As a producer of biodiesel for the California market, Bioenergy Development Group LLC, dba Agrileum,
would like to provide feedback regarding point 4 on slide 12 in the May 15, 2017 Public Working
Meeting presentation. Our plant, which is currently being upgraded, will produce distillate bottoms as a
co-product at a rate of approximately 3%-5% of total production volume. We will be selling the distillate
bottoms to third-parties and will be able to provide sales invoices to demonstrate volume for CI
calculation and verification. We support the use of sales invoices for documentation of co-product
quantification.

Sincerely,

Agrileum/Bioenegy Development Group
2227 Deadrick Avenue
Memphis TN
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